PLUMPTON PUBLIC SCHOOL
33 Bottles Road Plumpton NSW 2761
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Y
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Dear PPS Community,

As you would know, in order to manage the volume of adults entering our
school grounds at pick up time, we have been dismissing our students fifteen
minutes early each day.

This fifteen minutes does not seem like much, however, given that Covid-19 is
more than likely to remain with us for some time, this fifteen minutes becomes
much more significant.

Due to this, we have made the decision to return to normal school hours from
next week.

From Monday, August 3
the afternoon bell will return to 2.55pm

Could we please respectfully request that you wait outside the school
grounds if you are able to: this would apply to you if your child is old
enough and/or able to meet you outside. This will assist us in controlling the
volume of adults entering and leaving the school.

If you need to collect your child from inside the school, you may do so from
the COLA or the grass area near the council carpark from 2.55pm.

Please note, if you are a parent of a student in the Support Unit, you may
continue to accompany your child to and from the classroom if you wish to.

Thank you for your continued support,

Yours sincerely,
Ms M Larkin

Principal
29/7/2020

~ every student; knowwn, valued & cowed for ~



